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This month we are looking at ‘What we have explored, where we are going’
· During this month the children will be looking and talking about holidays they have been on or going on this summer. We will be making our favourite holiday or ‘dream’ holiday pictures.
· We’ll look at pictures of planets and see if we can make our own planets using chalks and paints, making chalk art of planets.
· We will be using water to explore whether items float or sink, this experiment could also continue during bath time at home.

· Various artwork will also be completed during this month relating to the theme.

· We will be going on lots of walks and taking in our surroundings.

PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES

Physical activities will be continued to be promoted through both indoor and outdoor weekly plans.

We will also be spending lots more time in the garden and hopefully, it will continue to stay warm and we will be able to bring even more fun outdoors. Arts and crafts will be moved outside, along with other activities.

As our weather is so unpredictable, can you please ensure you have sent a coat to nursery and also a sun hat & sun cream otherwise we cannot take your child outside. (  
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Spare clothes- could all Parents please ensure they have sent in spare clothes.  When the warm weather returns, we hope to have a lot more water play outside which could lead to some children needing a full change.
Summer holidays 

As we are into June it won’t be long until schools will be getting off for summer (. If you know any dates your child will be off during the summer could you please let a member of staff know as this really helps when working through staff holidays. Happy Holidays!! 
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<Birthdays this month>

· JASPER
Driveway – Can we please encourage you to drive carefully when entering and exiting the car park?  Always be on the lookout for adults and children as they arrive and leave the nursery and please do not park where nursery vehicles need to be getting in and out.
Please note: Nursery will be closed on Wednesday 12th July & Thursday 13th July and will re-open again on Friday 14th July.

Thank you – Out of school.
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